

Dear parents,

From Monday 1st July to Wednesday 3rd July, the Year 7 boys will have the opportunity to participate in a PGL trip to Osmington Bay, Dorset, where they will be able to take part in a range of action packed activities on both land and water (activities are still to be confirmed - please see their website for examples) which should allow the boys to have an amazing time together whilst celebrating a, hopefully, fantastic year!

Details of the trip are as follows:

Destination: PGL Osmington Bay, Dorset

Date: Monday 1st July - Wednesday 3rd July

Depart: Monday AM (Time TBC)

Wednesday PM (Time TBC) Return:

Dress: Casual (clothes that you are happy to get wet and muddy)

Cost: £395 (inclusive of VAT)

If you are happy for your son to take part in this trip please complete the online form to confirm your consent, detail any medical conditions, contact information and confirm payment.

To make payment for the trip, please log into your son's Wisepay account to pay for your son's place on other problems logging trip. For any into your Wisepay account, please email wisepay@bedfordschool.org.uk.

PGL Payment Structure

Deposit: £35+VAT (£42) to be made by Wednesday 11th October 2023

Passenger confirmation payment: £45+VAT (£54) to be made by 1st December 2023

Final balance to be paid by 3rd May 2024

We regret that our Travel Insurers, in common with most travel policies, now include a Communicable Diseases Exclusion that means that should a trip be cancelled, or losses occur due to postponement, or additional costs be incurred due COVID restrictions or quarantine requirements imposed by a government, these additional costs or losses will not be covered by insurance and will not be met by the school and therefore all payments are non-refundable.

Should you not wish your child to participate in this trip, then please contact me so that alternative arrangements can be made.



Should you have any questions about this trip please do not hesitate to contact the trip leader or your son's tutor for further details.

Thank you.	
------------	--

Yours faithfully,

Rob Heaney

rheaney@bedfordschool.org.uk